
 

 

REFERENDUM PROPOSAL NO.1 
Girls Ice Hockey 

 
In October 2021, the NJSIAA Executive Committee approved a pilot program to host a girls ice 
hockey state championship.  NJSIAA staff has now proposed to formally recognize girls ice hockey as 
an NJSIAA sport.   
 
(NOTE- If this proposal passes, the Association’s Boy/Girl Competition Policy will determine which 
team a girl may play on.  Girls will not be allowed to play on a boys team if their school has its own 
girls team.) 
 
This proposal has been reviewed by the Advisory Committee and endorsed by the Executive 
Committee.  The proposal was reviewed at NJSIAA’s sectional meetings, with no changes proposed. 
 
This proposal requires a majority vote of the membership at the Annual Meeting, based on the total 
number of ballots cast at the Annual Meeting. 


